

THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA

**AUGUST 1993** 

## THE MEETING PLACE

## GCSANC 1993 Superintendent/Pro Tournament Brookside CC

Host Superintendent Jim Ferrin

his year's tournament was held at Brookside Country Club in Stockton on July 12th. Our host superintendent was Jim Ferrin, CGCS. This was an event not to have been missed. The weather was very comfortable, the club and the meals were impressive, and the golf

course was beautiful. All the people at Brookside should be very proud of their facility and their staff.

The course was playing tough. The greens were fast, the rough was tall, and the breeze made things just a little difficult. Jim and his crew had a busy week. On the Thursday before our tournament, Brookside hosted a Women's US Open Qualifier. To gear up for that and then have a group of your peers with their club officials show up must have been stressful. Jim answered the call though and everything was perfect. Thank you to Jim for all of

## **Mark Your Calendar**

1993 Superintendents' Educational INSTITUTE

November 3, 4 and 5

his efforts a special thanks to Jim's wife, Lisa, for helping Jim through what must have been a hectic week.

The Scholarship and Research Fund was a big winner. Thanks to the efforts of our two sponsors, Automatic Rain and Club Car, we were able to raise \$250.

Not to be out done by last year's host, Lou Tonelli, this year's host, Jim Ferrin, won the Superintendent Low Net title. This could be an added bonus for next year's tournament host. Our Low Gross Superintendent and winner of the perpetual Ayrshire trophy was Tim Thilo from Peachtree CC who shot an impressive 75. The Superintendent/Pro title this year was won by Wayne Lindelof and Pat Cain from Lone Tree GC with a score of 62. (See box on page 3 for all the winners.) Congratulations to all of the

Everyone had a good time and enjoyed a day with their club officials. That's what this tournament should be all about. If you missed it this year, make plans to attend next year. It is well worth it.

winners.

## **AUGUST IS FOR A's**

You'll need a different stick for this meeting. The golf clubs stay in the closet, bring out the bat, cuz we're going to the ballpark.

On Wednesday, August 18th the A's are playing the Milwaukee Brewers at 12:15pm and we've got a block of tickets. Before the game, join the A's for batting practice, visit with Mark Razum, Oakland A's Field Supervisor. The general meeting will be held before the game in the Kingsford Bar-B-Que area. Our guest speaker will be one of the "Boys of Summer" themselves. Autographed baseballs will be given as door prizes. The price is \$30 per person.

Exit 880 at 66th Ave. Parking lot will open at 8:30am. Go to gate D for tickets. 9:30am field tour. 10:00am batting practice. 10:30am general meeting. 11:15 lunch. 12:15 game time.

Bring your family, bring your friends -- everyone is invited. Reservations are required by Monday, August 16th. You should have received your meeting notice by now. If not, call Barbara the office.

IMPORTANT: There will be NO on-site registration for this meeting. You must pre-register in advance to attend.